
 

 

OCEANSIDE SENIOR ANGLERS    
Fish Tales       February 2023 

Editor     Leslie Ruble 
  

Hello fellow Members, 

 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday, February 7, 9:00 am.  The meeting will be held 

at the Oceanside El Corazon Senior Center, 3302 Senior Center Drive, Oceanside, 

CA.  If you can’t make the meeting in person, we are still on Zoom.  Click the blue 

Zoom link below. If this does not work, then you will need to copy and paste to your 

browser. You may want to try logging on now and getting the information set on 

your computer. Please make sure that your room has light so that we can see you on 

the screen. You should join the meeting with “Audio” and “Video”.   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3172475791?pwd=aXAzM1o2MFB0THJveGFONlA5T

TBvdz09  

Meeting ID: 317 247 5791 Passcode: 1vpC6m 

 

I was so pleased to hear what a beautiful Celebration of Life Ed Dennis had.  It 

warmed my heart to know that The Club was so well represented by many members.  

Kathy was so very touched to see so many familiar faces.  I only wish I could have 

been there to share in this very special celebration and I am truly sorry to have missed 

it. 

 

As many of you may have heard, the Ocean Hills Anglers Club has dissolved.  We 

have picked up 28 members for OSA.  Welcome to our club. 

  

I hope everyone had a happy and safe New Year with your families. Let us all enjoy 

a great year of fishing and social activities as 2023 brings us all closer as friends.  

 

Tight Lines 

Jim Mauritz 

President 

760-450-7060 

jmauritz6@gmail.com 
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HEAD CHARTER MASTER’S REPORT 

 

Hello fellow Anglers,  

Unfortunately, we had to cancel our January 2.5 day charter due to weather.  As a 

result of this cancellation, the February charter has been changed from a 1.75 to a 

2.5 day trip, departing on Monday, February 20th, returning the 23rd.  We will try 

for the Colonet area.  The cost is set at $633 with a limit of 16 anglers.  There are 7 

open spots.  Passports are required.  You may sign-up at the February meeting or by 

calling me at (760) 450-7060. 

The calendar is still in progress.  I am hoping the inclement weather is the reason 

it’s been difficult to fill January and February charters so far.  If this pattern 

continues over the next couple months, I may have to reduce the amount of charters 

that will be available this coming year.  I do plan on a partial schedule release at the 

March meeting. 

There are two new rule changes made by the Board starting this year.  Our 1st change:  

Charter Masters will no longer be able to pre sign-up members (excluding charter 

masters) until their charter is opened at a meeting.  Those present at the meeting will 

have one of the first chances to sign up and select a bunk. 

Change #2:  Our new Treasurer has requested that a check be made for only one 

charter. No additional charters on a single check. This request has been granted to 

the Treasurer.     

If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns for the coming year, please feel 

free to call or e-mail me any time.  

Tight Lines & Sharp Hooks 

Jim Mauritz 

Head Charter Master 

760-450-7060  

Jmauritz6@gmail.com 
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February guest speaker is 
Chad Gierlich of Hookup Baits. 

 
 

         
 

 

 

Hookup Baits is manufactured in San Diego and is 

designed by Chad Gierlich.  He has over (30) years of 

fishing experience. The custom handcrafted premium baits 

are offered from small to big game sizes. Mr. Gierlich has 

been featured in Anglers Chronicles. 

 

Check out Hookup Baits website for great fishing 

information, sharing of photos, instructional videos and 

testimonials of their products. 



 

 

Foundation Report 
Hello All, 

I hope this New Year is starting out well for you. I would like 

to remind everyone that we are still taking signups for the 

Bart Hall show, Del Mar. Event dates are Thursday, 

February 16 through Sunday the 19th. This an excellent 

opportunity to see what’s new in fishing gear, gather tackle 

for the upcoming season, and spend a fun time with other club 

members. If you volunteer a shift at our booth, you will be 

able to see the show without having to purchase an entry 

ticket. Please contact me Kelly, at (760) 806-9752. I thank you 

for your anticipated support. 

 

Best wishes to all,  

Kelly Kissinger 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
February Social Events 

The next Picnic social event  
 

Smoked Pulled Pork Sandwiches 

 Wednesday February 8th 

at MLK Park, Oceanside 11am - 1pm 
 

We will be serving:  

2 Pulled Pork Sandwiches, Coleslaw, & Chips 

Social time & munchies 11am 

Lunch served at 12  

Cost:  Members pre-signed-up (by Feb7th) $8  

Late sign-ups, walk-ups, & guest are $10 

 
The next Fishing social event will be 

 
 Tuesday February 14th 

at Carlsbad State Beach (Across from the Old Power Plant)  
8am - noon 

Signup sheets will be at the next OSA general meeting. 

If you have questions, please contact the event chairman, Marc 

Richardson, by calling him at (760) 519-2684 or by e-mail at 

marc.richardson@mac.com 

Notes:The January Lake Wohlford fishing Social was Canceled 

due to Rain.
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Membership Director 
 
Please welcome Our new members: 

Terrell Cryer Ron Carso Lenward Holness Patrick Rivelli 

Lawrence Aiken Haskel Chandler Steve Malone Royce Sheetz 

Karl Anderson Lloyd Doyle Dennis Lady Jerry Shook 

Jerry Abshier Mark Feinman Tim Johnston Linda Tindell 

Robert Becker David Eddings Yoshiro Okada Tom Vaccaro 

Michael Caligiuri Rollin Grider Russell Owens Robert White 

Gloria Whitman Paul Yoshida Tom Harwood Waybren Teele 
Albert Harruff Anthony carso   

 
 

 

                                                 February Birthday members  
Debora Bailey   Pactricia Kellogg Jane Rohmt 

Joan Blumeyer Robert Kim George Ruble 

Roger Davis William Krueger Bill Souther 

Glen Foss Kevin Lord Pam Souther 

Christopher J.Gillum Sr. Mickey Pleasant Michael Spitt 

Gene Hansen Richard Reed Richard (Deek) Takacs 

Patricia Imbiorski Gilbert (Gil) Resendez  
       
 

                                                          February Anniversaries 
Dave & Linda Adler 

Robert & Debora Bailey 

Chris & Georgeann Bently 

John  & Shelley  DeWitt 

Ken Hagan & Juliet Cunningham 

Tim & Elaine Kotter 

Big Dave & Julie Miller 

Denny & Lorraine Morgan 

 
 Frank Moton 

 

 

 
    

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

Please Support a Club Sponsor 
  

 
Remember that Ken’s Custom Reels has a winter special for  

OSA club members. You must show your 2023 Membership card. 

 



 

 

   

 

 

   Leslie Ruble 

   36960 Ranch House St. 

   Murrieta, CA 92563 


